The June 2013 Vision Board meeting was held at Mansetti’s Pizza & Pasta as a thank
you/goodbye to Mike Schaaf and Ed Stang, who finished their three year term on the Vision
Board, and as a welcome to BreAnn Haugrud and Tari Yates, Grace’s new Vision Board
Members.

Lori Ackerson, Dennis Grabowski, and Pat Walters will be serving as the President, Vice
President and Secretary, respectively. A celebration discussion was held as to Grace’s
accomplishments this past year: calling Steve Thomason, Free2B Grace Campaign, Parish
Nurse, more people attending the connect classes, and equipping more leaders, to name a few.

Free 2B Grace summary: 258 families have been contacted, 270 families have been visited,
(weConnect), 25 volunteers helping visit families, (weEquip), total amount pledged to date
$1,135,565.

This month Ralph Holbrook will be making our first extra principle payment, thanks to the Free
2B Grace Stewardship Campaign. Also, the sidewalk and the pot holes in the parking lot were
fixed.



